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COMMENTS
 

The Committee notes that five staff will be required to implement the Law, comprising two Civil Service posts
(one of which is deferred pending a review of implementation) and three, currently unfunded, manual worker
posts that are elsewhere in the Environment and Public Services Committee’s establishment.
 
The regulator’s annual staff and associated costs are estimated to be £120,000 and will be met by a combination
of additional budget funding, which has been prioritised for 2005 in the Fundamental Spending Review, and fee
income generated from the issuing of Waste Management Licences and registering of Waste Carriers. The States
as a Waste Management Operator will incur costs estimated to be in the order of £155,000, which will need to be
recovered from users of the waste service.


